
 
 
From:   
Sent: 08 January 2021 11:36 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to proposal AGALA029 Netherbarns in Local Development Plan 

 
CAUTION: External Email  

 
As an admirer of Sir Walter Scott, and also of the importance of Abbotsford in celebrating his life and to the 
Borders economy, I write to object to the building of 45 houses opposite this property and to state that I do not 
feel that planting a screen of trees will be sufficient to protect the views that are an important part of the 
providence of this property. I write in support of the Abbotsford Trusts’ objections. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Angus Tulloch 
 

 
 

 


